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“Rotary:  Making a Difference”
July 20th, 2017
A New Rotary Year
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

Club Goals for the Coming Year
FUTURE EVENTS
July 22nd – Breakfast at 7-10 Club

July 25th – Visit from DG Tom Carroll

  5PM – the Board meets with DG Tom
  6PM – the evening starts…

July 27th – No weekly meeting
Aug 3rd – Way Ahead for our Golf Tournament

Aug 10th - Tumaini Canada - Clean Water Project
Aug 14th Monthly Board Meeting

Aug 17th - Island Health Electronic Medical Records
Sept 9th – Summer BBQ at James’ & Jodie’s
VISITING ROTARIANS

No one this week… (
VISITORS and GUESTS
Robert Grose – Nanaimo Travelers Lodge Society (and former member of our Club)
Dana Young – Nanaimo Branch of the John Howard Society
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BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Don T – another year more mature(?) on July 21st.
HEALTH of the CLUB
We’re healthy – as far as we know.
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Presidential Observations
   President Lorie was looking for a little rain.
   Our Prez welcomed Dawne Negrin back into the membership of the Club – to a good round of applause from all members.
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Some Club Business:

· James Williams was ‘acclaimed’ as our Director for Membership.  THANKS James for stepping up to help the Club.

· The Club’s Policies for 2017-2018 (as distributed by e-mail July 17th) were approved by the members.

· The Club’s Budget for 2017-2018 (as distributed by e-mail July 17th) was approved by the members.

· Dawne N will talk to Vojto about displaying our collection of banners from other Clubs.

FOUNDATION

$100 donated to the Rotary Foundation this week.  THANK-YOU!
Sergeant-at-Arms 
   The Sgt this morning was Dave L – looking for contributions.  Don T attended his 35th HS reunion in Castlegar.  Joy had a long talk with Linda Murray (a former member) who is ‘retiring’ in Victoria.  Bob M solicited for ‘new’ sergeants.  James is getting excited about NZ Rotarians coming in September.  Robert had some real money!  Mike found everything green in Calgary.  Dale is looking forward to our 2018 Golf Tournament - already.  Jan is real happy that her sister has moved back.  Dawne spent a FAMILY week on Hornby Is.  Dave said it’s “good to go” for Saturday breakfast.  Kudos to James for his work on the NZ RFE in September.  David L was the lucky winner!!
Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support!
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Who could ask for anything more, eh?
Next breakfast – Saturday, August 26th.
(This will be our 28th breakfast!)

News, Updates & Reminders
July 25th – visit by DG Tom Carroll.  A 5-Club BBQ at the Nanaimo Golf Club.  It would be great to have a good turnout from our Club.  Due to the space limitations at the Golf Club, this event is for Rotarians only; i.e. no spouses, friends or guests.
July 27th – no weekly meeting – so come out and welcome DG Tom and his wife Laurie on the 25th – Tuesday evening at the Nanaimo Golf Club.
September 7th – 10th.  We will be hosting 12 Rotarians from New Zealand on a Rotary Friendship Exchange (RFE).  James has put together a program to keep them busy, learning about our community – including a Club BBQ on Saturday, Sept 9th.
Rotary Minute
   Dave E reminisced about his recent visit to Haida Gwaii.  A beautiful cultural museum in Skidegate.  The ferry stop in Bella Coola with lots of parking attendants for a few cars.  A couple of great dinners and unique conversations.  Overall, a great place for an eye-opening experience.

Community Service
· The members approved a motion to donate $2,500 to the Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Central Vancouver Island – for their “Game On” program at Georgia Avenue Community School.

http://www.bigscvi.ca/en/Home/mentoringprograms/game-on-program.aspx 
· We presented a cheque for $1,000 to the Nanaimo Branch of the John Howard Society for their programs which change lives – integrating people back into society.

http://www.johnhowardbc.ca/regions/nanaimo/welcome
· We presented a cheque for $1,500 (from our Golf Tournament) to the Nanaimo Travelers’ Lodge Society – bringing our total contribution to their Eden Gardens project to $15,000 over two years.  The new facility is now up-and-running, filled to capacity with 130 residents, and has a waiting list.
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President Lorie’s Goals for our Club
   With an objective of earning a RI Presidential Citation for our Club this year, we will:
· Pay our RI Dues on time.
· Record and report our ‘volunteer’ hours.

· Increase membership by 7, including at least 2 new ladies and 2 new members under 40… and recognize those who introduce new members.

· Sponsor our Rotaract and/or Interact Clubs

· Implement an environmental project … possibly as an Area 4 Project.

· Increase the visibility of Rotary in our area through a project focusing on Literacy

· Support Rotaract participation in an International Project.

· Achieve our Foundation Goals of $2,700 US to the Annual Fund and $1,350 US to the PolioPlus Fund.

· Keep our website and Facebook page up-to-date.

· Answer the questions:
· Why did you join Rotary?

· Why did you stay in Rotary?
ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:  http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:

     www.rotary5020.org
Rotary Club of Lantzville:

· “ www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
        Make sure to check out Events and Speakers.
· “Facebook” - www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
   All eyes were on the radiant bride as her father escorted her down the aisle.  They reached the altar and the waiting groom.  The bride kissed her father and placed something in his hand.

   The guests in the front pews responded with ripples of laughter.  Even the priest smiled broadly.
   As her father gave her away in marriage, the bride had given him back his credit card. 
------------------------------ ------------------------ 

AND A FEW FINAL QUESTIONS

Why is 'bra' singular and 'panties' plural?
 
Why do toasters always have a setting that burns the toast to a horrible crisp, which no decent human being would eat?
 
Why does Goofy stand erect while Pluto remains on all fours?  After all, they're both dogs!
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Jul 27th�
NO MEETING�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Aug 3rd�
Williams & Litchfield�
Cohn�
McFadden�
Slowski�
Williams�
Walker�
Helfrich�
�
Aug 10th�
Youssef & Lobay�
Elgie�
Milne�
Sparkes�
Youssef�
Sparkes�
Kilner�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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